
Portland General Electric Company 
Legal Department  
121 SW Salmon Street • 1WTC1301 • Portland, OR 97204 
Phone 503-464-7717 • Fax 503-464-2200 
portlandgeneral.com  

 
 

June 25, 2020 
 
 
Via Email 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Post Office Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 1811 – In the matter of Portland General Electric Company’s Application for 

Transportation Electrification Programs 
 
Attention Filing Center: 
 
Enclosed please find Portland General Electric Company’s Notice of Change to Service List for 
filing in the above-mentioned docket.   
 
The enclosed documents are being filed by electronic mail with the Filing Center.  
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance.  
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Danielle McCain 
 Legal Assistant 
 
dm 
Enclosure 



 

 
UM 1811– PGE’s NOTICE OF CHANGE TO SERVICE LIST 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1811 
 

In the Matter of  
 

 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 
 
Application for Transportation Electrification 
Programs. 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE TO CHANGE 
TO OFFICIAL SERVICE LIST 

 
Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”) hereby requests that the Oregon Public 

Utility Commission (“OPUC”) remove the following party from the official service list in this 

proceeding: 

Remove: 

Barbara Weiss Halle, OSB #880540 
Markowitz Herbold PC 
1455 SW Broadway, Suite 1900 
Portland, OR 97201 
Tel: (503) 295-3085 
Fax: (503) 323-9105 
BarbaraHalle@MarkowitzHerbold.com 

 
 
DATED this 25th day of June, 2020. 

     
     
    Respectfully submitted, 

      ____________________________ 
Erin Apperson, OSB #175771 
Assistant General Counsel 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Tel: (503) 464-8315 
Fax: (503) 464-2200 
erin.apperson@pgn.com 


